From: Charlotte Vinken

Sent: 17 January 2021 18:28

To:PlanningSubject:2020/5574/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear madam, sir,

I am writing to express my concern about this planning application.

Putting a whole new level on a mews house in a conservation area seems wrong. Besides the problems that this particular case creates (shadow and blocking view for residents of 9A Daleham Mews) it will set a precedent for all the other mews houses in Belsize Park. It will cause huge upset emotionally for everybody affected.

Noise, disruption, shade and loss of view and character of the mews.

I would suggest that people who need more space move to a bigger house, not inconvenience everybody and spoiling the unique character of the Mews in Belsize Park. Sincerely,

Charlotte Vinken

35 Daleham Mews

London NW3 5DB